In attendance: Bill DeMaio, Wendy Moraskie, Tom Conis, Brent Hladky, Kathleen Hynes, Maggie
Price, Ted Boeckman

Guests: Lisa Bingham and Kevin Kobus

Approved June minutes as amended

Tom discussed volunteer needs for the Ice Cream Social. Maggie noted the Denver Film Society and
CPN were teaming up for a CPN membership drive which will launch at the ICS--join or renew and get
two free tickets.

Kathleen announced she was retiring from the board and outlined various duties she had been working
on and asked board members to consider taking them on. Tom agreed to be the contact person for the
newsletter distribution folks and Maggie volunteered to be the contact person for the Crime Action
folks.

Maggie asked for help with the CPN signs and Wendy offered her garage.
Lisa Bingham reported on the Health Sciences Center development which is anticipated to begin in the

next several months and completed in the next two years. National Jewish is moving forward with its
plans and will present to City Planning in September and City Council in November.



